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Substance Misuse Harm Reduction Partnership  
Update for HWB Steering Group 
 

Current Activity 

 
The last Substance Misuse Harm Reduction Partnership meeting took place on 18 th January 

2024. The activity and future actions in respect of this meeting were discussed with the Steering 

Group on 1st February.  

 

Future Actions 

 
SMHRP meetings take place on a quarterly basis, with the next meeting scheduled to take place 

on 26th April 2024. 
 


